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Dear Parents and Carers,

Winter Jumper Sale
In order to reduce the environmental impact of this event, we are hosting a winter jumper sale as
we did last year. This is to try to encourage the reuse of ‘preloved’ winter themed and Christmas
jumpers. Children quickly grow out of their festive jumpers, so this year we are asking our pupils to
bring in and donate winter themed and Christmas jumpers (or T-shirts) that they have outgrown, or
no longer wish to wear, into school by Tuesday 3rd December.

Jumpers need to be clean and in a good condition for resale please.

The preloved jumpers will be sold on Thursday 5th December from 3.15pm in the Junior Hall and

will cost £1 each. Jumpers of all ages will be sold on a first come, first serve basis.

Winter Jumper Day
We will be supporting Save the Children on Friday 13th December by holding our Winter Jumper
Day. Pupils are invited to wear their winter themed jumper instead of their school jumper on this
day (normal school uniform rules apply to the rest of their clothing). We are asking for a donation
of £1 should your child wish to take part.

All money raised from the jumper sale, and the winter jumper day will go to Save the Children.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs R Carlyle
Headteacher
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